
 
 
March 27, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
 
Notice of Project Cancellation:  RFP 20-217 Integrated Cashiering System and 
Implementation. 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in proposing on the above referenced RFP 20-217.  
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has decided to cancel the Request for Proposal for 
this project. The Request for Proposal is anticipated to be sent out again at a later date. 
     
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid City projects. 
   
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
 
Megan Harvey 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-972-8190 
 
 
cc: RFP 20-217 File 


